
SAFETY ICE BREAKER; 

 

Team Members should be asked to stand. The trainer will ask them to move to one side of the 

room or the other based on their "vote" for a few of the above questions. Noting how many/who 

land on each side and debating the reasons WHY demonstrates that they can have differences of 

opinion while still being a unit and having fun together. If the meeting is virtual, Team Members 

can send their vote via chat. 
 

Start a friendly debate  

• Tater tots vs. waffle fries?  

• Chocolate candy vs. sour candy?  

• Should hot dogs be considered sandwiches?   

• How do you feel about the Oxford comma?  

• Pizza cut into triangles vs. squares?  

• Is cereal soup?  

 


